
February 12, 2010 
 
      
 IN RESPONSE, PLEASE 
 REFER TO:  M100112 
 
  
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO:  R. W. Borchardt  
    Executive Director for Operations 
 
FROM:    Annette Vietti-Cook, Secretary /RA/   
 
SUBJECT:   STAFF REQUIREMENTS MEMORANDUM – BRIEFING ON 

OFFICE OF NUCLEAR SECURITY AND INCIDENT RESPONSE 
– PROGRAMS, PERFORMANCE, AND FUTURE PLANS, 9:30 
A.M., TUESDAY, JANUARY 12, 2010, COMMISSIONERS’ 
CONFERENCE ROOM, ONE WHITE FLINT NORTH, 
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND (OPEN TO PUBLIC ATTENDANCE) 

 
 
The Commission was briefed by the NRC staff on a planned approach to force-on-force (FOF) 
enhancements; safeguards information local area network and electronic safe expansion; cyber 
security; part 73 power reactor licensing; integrated pilot comprehensive exercise plans; hostile 
action-based drills; and facility and operational readiness.  
 
The staff should continue to engage with industry to understand and address impediments to 
voluntary participation and encourage licensees to transition to the new Emergency Response 
Data System (ERDS), inform the Commission of any related issues that require Commission 
attention, and provide quarterly updates via CA note on the status of licensees’ transition to the 
new ERDS system.  
 
The staff should report back to the Commission on how the proposed enhancements to the FOF 
physical protection significance determination process (PPSDP) would alter the CY 2009 FOF 
exercise findings.  
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